
Your Mission • Your Voice 

www.tra.orq 

125 N. West Street
 
Alexandria, VA 22314
 

1-800-FRA-1924 
June 6, 2014 703-683-1400
 

703-549-6610 (fax)
 

The Honorable John McCain 
United States Senate 
241 Russell Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Fax: 202-228-2862 

Dear Senator McCain: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation (S. 2424) to provide 
veterans with the choice of medical providers and to increase transparency and accountability of 
operations of the Veterans Health Administration (VHA) in the Department of Veterans Affairs 
(VA). 

The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to 
provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA's 
Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or Uohn@fra.org). 

Sincerely, 

l J ~ ~ -\ooc)J 1
-l"'~ /~ 

, 
THOMAS J. SNEE 

National Executive Director 
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